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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed SB 828 removes a requirement that no deputy of a principal county officer may 

receive a salary in excess of the principal officer. The measure also authorizes a county to utilize 

the appropriate State of Oklahoma pay structure in lieu of the salary code specified in statute. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 828 in its current form provides flexibility to counties regarding the salary amount of certain 

county positions.  The measure does not mandate counties take specific action; the language is 

permissive.  SB 828 in its current form has no direct impact on the state budget or state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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